
www.tworiverspcs.org/fantasticvoyage

Fantastic Voyage Auction Item Solicitation
Back by popular demand, Fantastic Voyage enters year two. Again, we hope to unleash the crew-building
creativity of our community to host several “voyages” (aka, parties) from April to June 2025 in what we call the
Fantastic Voyage. (Check out our homage to Lakeside’s 1980 R&B hit by the same name here!)

What’s new this year is that this spring fundraiser will not only support our arts program but also our vibrant and
growing sports program. We request your help to solicit auction items - baskets, services, and experiences. We
endeavor to secure 2-3 dozen items ranging from $100 to $1000.

We anticipate that these types of items will be very popular with our community:

Item

Vacation experiences: hotel stays, private cabins, getaway at nearby resorts

Dinner experiences: Group dinner package at local restaurants and embassies, private chef

Sports: tickets;

Wellness & beauty: spa gift cards, fitness passes

Other Entertainment: theater admission tickets, workshops (i.e. pottery/welding classes); family
portraits

In order to make the auction lineup, we request that all items be in Two Riversʼ possession by Tuesday, April 1.
Donors need to complete an intake form so that they can receive a receipt.

Contact
Khizer Husain
Senior Director of External Relations
khusain@tworiverspcs.org
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